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June 1, 2021 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Re:  Recent experiences with Ms. Susan Hartman and ER Assist 
 
Ms. Susan Hartman and the company ER Assist/Disaster Funding Contractors have been an 
extraordinary resource of helpful information for our small city of University Heights in the state of Iowa 
— population 1,100. We hired Susan Hartman to assist with the City’s recovery after the damaging 
derecho storm of August 10, 2020.   
 
Our city employees are part time except for our police department. It would have been very difficult to 
get through the numerous forms, meeting document requests required by FEMA, without hiring Susan 
Hartman with ER Assist. Ms. Hartman was able to bridge the gaps between the two processes, state and 
federal programs, with such ease of understanding and efficiency. She was instrumental in helping us to 
meet mandatory state deadlines, acquiring specific programs’ forms and documentations.   
 
One of the most impressive assets for us was Susan Hartman’s availability for access. Whether through 
telephone or email, there was always a prompt courteous response from her. Her knowledge, skills, and 
professionalism, in the City’s opinion, makes her the kind of person that anyone would truly value as a 
working partner. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share a few of our professional experiences concerning this wonderful 
company. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have specific questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Louise From, Mayor 
1302 Melrose Avenue 
University Heights, IA  52246 
louise@university-heights.org 
(319) 321-5525  
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                 Open Word Worship Center, Inc. 
62 Lonnie Clark Road                            P.O. Box 59, Quincy, Fl 32353                                   Tele. # 850-442 4555 
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2020 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: Recent experiences with Ms. Susan Hartman and ER Assist 
 
 Ms. Susan Hartman and the company ER Assist/Disaster Funding Solutions, Contractors for the Florida 
Division of Emergency Management, have been an extraordinary resource of helpful information for our 
small ministry as we struggled to recover from the horrific loss, we experienced at the hand of hurricane 
Michael in October 2018.  
 
As a two person staff, we were struggling gravely in our attempt to keep tab of the numerous forms, 
meeting document request required by FEMA, when we were informed that there were and would be 
numerous forms and requirement from the Florida Division of Emergency management as well. It seems 
as if our situation immediately turned for the better after we became acquainted with ER Assist.  
 
Although our FEMA staff persons were extremely knowledgeable of the programs and processes, Ms. 
Hartman has bridged the gaps between the two processes state and federal programs with such ease of 
understanding and efficiency. She has been instrumental in helping us to meet mandatory state deadlines, 
acquiring specific program forms and documentations. We found that her knowledge and expertise was 
not restricted to Florida DEM program, but she is quite versed in FEMA programs as well. 
 
While we applaud the staff of ERA for their program knowledge, one of the most impressive assets for us 
is their availability for access. Whether through telephone or email, there is always a prompt courteous 
response from Ms. Hartman. Her knowledge, skills, patience, and professionalism in our opinion, makes 
her the kind of person that anyone would truly value as a working partner. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to share a few of our professional experiences concerning this marvelous 
company. 
 
Very respectfully, 
Elder Robert L. West, Jr. 
Robert_lee_west@hotmail.com 
850-875-9738     
 
 
 
 



  
Ed DeArmond 

Mayor 
P.O. Box 289 • 118 Court Street 
GREENVILLE, KENTUCKY 42345 

Phone (270} 338-3966 • Fax (270} 338-3007 

Ben Van Hooser 
City Administrator 

 
 

May 7, 2012 
 

Erassist Disaster Data 
c/o Ms. Laurel Matula 
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Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 

 

 
City Administrator 

Ed DeArmond 
Mayor 

 
 
Ben Van Hooser 



Superintendent: James Noel 
Phone: 270-365-9301 
Cell:270-625-8961 
Email: jamesnoel@princetonwater.com 

Address: 101 E. Market Street 
P.O. Box 231 
Princeton KY 42445 

Princeton Water & 
Wastewater Commission 

To Whom it May Concern, 

It is my pleasure to recommend ER Assist, Inc for disaster recovery services.  ER Assist, Inc has 
helped Princeton Water and Wastewater since the December 2021 tornados came through devastating 
Western Kentucky.  We had very little experience working with FEMA in the past and were glad to have 
ER Assist, Inc to help us with our recovery and reimbursement.  They simplified the process for us and 
made it possible to recover our assets. 

The dedicated staff at ER Assist worked with our team to maximize funding from Public 
Assistance.  They developed our projects and worked with FEMA to get those projects obligated and all 
those unexpected expenses back into our coffers.  We are so grateful for the work that ER Assist did for 
us, and we highly recommend them to any public entity who is experiencing the unfortunate situation 
we were in. 

I recommend ER Assist, Inc without reservation.  I am confident that they will continue to help 
Kentucky in the future.  Please let me know if you have need for additional information about this 
outstanding company. 

Sincerely, 

James Noel 
Superintendent 



Kentucky Emergency Management 

Attn: Director Jeremy Slinker 

100 Minuteman Parkway 

Frankfort, KY 40601 
 

January 17, 2023 
 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 
 

I am writing to recommend ER Assist. I worked with them as the Fire Chief of Fairdealing-Olive Fire 

District in Marshall County, Kentucky after the December 2021 tornado came through Western 

Kentucky. 

 

 
The news leads us to believe that FEMA will do everything to help us recover from a disaster, but those 

of us in Emergency Response know that's disaster response is handled locally by folks like us. Our men 

and women are out there sifting through the rubble that is left after an EF-4 tornado barrels through 

Kentucky, leaving a wake of destruction. A lot of people lost everything they had that night, including 

their loved ones and our dedicated volunteer firefighters left their own families in the hours, days and 

weeks that followed to help their community. When FEMA did not want to reimburse us for the 

expenses we incurred during our response, ER Assist was our advocate. In the end ER Assist was able to 

recoup our expenses and make us whole again. Without their perseverance we, and the other volunteer 

firefighters in Marshall County, may not have been made whole. ER Assist was there at each step of the 

way. 

 

 
I highly recommend ER Assist to help in Kentucky with FEMA's Public Assistance program. They will 

maximize reimbursement after a disaster and be the advocate that fire districts in Kentucky need in the 

future. 

 

 
The team at ER Assist was professional and detail oriented, and I wouldn't hesitate to hire them again. 

 
 

Should you have any further questions, feel free to reach me at 270-832-0147. 
 
 
 

Shane Cornwell, FPE, CFPS 

Former Fire Chief 

Fairdealing-Olive Fire District 
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